Telephone: 01296 688799
www.overstone.eschools.co.uk
Email: admin@overstone-wing.org
Headteacher: Mrs Kirsty Eales

18" December 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you to everyone who responded to our informal consultation to raise the school age to 4 and
to change the status of our nursery under 527 to a community nursery. As we have previously
stressed there will be no change to the age children are able to start in our nursery, this being the
term after they turn 3.

Although we did not have a large number of returns, those we did have were overwhelmingly in
favour of changing the status of the nursery and so we will now be moving to the next stage, going
out to formal consultation.

More information regarding this proposed change can be found in the attached Annex. Please do
not hesitate to contact the school if you require further information.

Yours faithfully

Mr S Fuller and Mr S Gates

For and on behalf of Governing Board
Overstone Combined School
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